
Public Statement: 12/16/2020 
 
Dr. Kerri Milyko, BCBA-D, LBA(NV) 
 
Last Meeting as Board Member 
 
I would like to thank former governor Sandoval for the appointment – it was an amazing 
opportunity to serve the field of behavior analysis in this manner and I hope I protected our 
constituents in the best way that I could.  I wish the new board nothing but the best, with the 
opportunity to make change and protection 
 
I challenge the next board to create policies and procedures that support the operations of the 
board.  I suggest that the new board members attend other board meetings of long, existing 
board meetings like the board of massage therapists or chiropractor, or pharmacy. I think there 
is a lot to learn from them and to see how we can do things differently and make 
improvements.  There are also opportunities to network or learn from Boards if you signup via 
Certemy.  
 
I also encourage the board to look at our regulations and the frequency of background checks, 
to beef up board member training, and be purposeful in arranging outreach programs.  You will 
see that there is a difference between how they operate.  Again, there is a lot to learn about 
these things by learning from other boards or getting regulatory training.   
 
I know you will do great things and wish you nothing but the best.  Thanks for the opportunity 
of working with you all. 


